Putnam Plaques

On 8 February 2016 Chair Amy Schachle sent the following to the Executive
Committee.

SKkook ok ok sk sk ok ok sk ok skokoskokoskosksk kokokokk

Hello All,

Lisa is proposing that we consolidate the two traveling Putnam plaques
into one plaque. In the process, she also will make some corrections and bring
uniformity to the way the names are listed on the plaques. We can use size 16”
x 20” which would fit 75 plates in the same size as the current ones and also a
header plate (the current plaques are 10” x 14”7 each). Then a *single* plaque
would travel throughout the section. The cost of the new plaque will be in the
$230 range (with some variability). The proposal is to approve up to $250 to
have the new plaque made.

She also proposes that we put a page on the section web site to list the
Putnam winners down through time, so that if at some point we need to take
a column of old plates off of the plaque to make room for new ones, that the
information on these old winners will be preserved.

Please vote to approve or not, unless you have questions/comments first.

-Amy
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The votes below were tabulated and recorded by Secretary Anita Walker on
9 February 2016.

Note: The Putnam winners are already on the Section website, and correc-
tions have been made to the spelling of names and institutions.

e Vote counts

— 7 votes in favor of the proposal

— 1 vote not cast

e Result

— Up to $250 can be spent to create a new Putnam (traveling) plaque.



